
 

 ميحرلا نمحرلا هللا مسب

 هلااو نمو هلآو هللا لوسر ىلع ملاسلاو ةلاصلاو هلل دملحا
Important Announcement # 2 

March 17, 2020 
Dear brothers & Sisters, As-Salamu alaikum wrt wbt,                       هتاكربو هللا ةمحرو مكيلع ملاسلا!  

As per the latest strong recurrent recommendations from both the Canadian federal and 
provincial governments and public health officials in addition to SKC medical advisors and the 
Muslim Medical Association of Canada and the Council of Imams, we would like to bring to your 
attention the following important announcements: 

1. As of Today March 17, with deep sadness we will be temporarily Closing the Centre 
for the Public including for Jumu’ah Salat and the daily Salat prayers until further 
notice. Nevertheless, we assure you that insha Allah the Adhan will be called for all the 
times and every Salat will be performed at the Centre by our Imam, his assistants and 
the administration. 

2. Jumu’ah Khutbah from SKC will be aired Live online at 1:30 pm on Friday but will 
not be open for the public. In Hanafi Madhab we can have Jumu’ah with 3 people in 
addition to the Imam.  

3. For the time being, all the following critical services will continue as usual:  
1) Counselling & Family support (For appointment, Call us or Email us) 
2) Janazah and Burial arrangements (Call us or Email us) 
3) Donations Drop off (Please support your Centre in these difficult times to the best of 

your ability!) Call us or Go Online to: www.sayedakhadijacentre.com/donate-now/ 
4) Non-Perishable Food Drop off (The need is increasing every day!) 
5) Online Halaqahs and Updates   (YouTube & Facebook) 
 

For the Coronavirus Pandemic updates and Religious guidance on this matter, please refer to: 
www.sayedakhadijacentre.com/coronavirus/ 

Let us pray more for one another in these difficult times! 

Jazakumu Allahu khayran for your cooperation!     اريخ هللا مكازجو!  

Sayeda Khadija Centre Management 

A Place to Pray, Learn and Play!


